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Contact: Wayne Garnsey

Phone: (02) 68412180

Fax: (02) 68848483

Email:
Wayne.garmsey @ planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Warwick Bennett 12/17594
General Manager

Mid Western Regional Council

PO Box 156

Mudgee NSW 2850

Attention: Mr Alex Noad

Dear Mr Bennett

Planning Proposal to change lot size on Lot 1 DP 876505 502 Black Springs Road,
Budgee Budgee.

| refer to planning proposal (PP_2012_MIDWR_005_00) and your correspondence
dated 1 November 2012 in relation to the conditions of the Gateway determination
dated 21 September 2012.

| wish to advise that Council has submitted the information as required by condition
No’ s 1, 3 and 4 and now may proceed to community consultation and progress to
finalise the planning proposal.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Wayne Garnsey of
the Department of Planning and Infrastructure Western Region team on telephone
number 02 68412180.

Yours sincerely

A .-4.67

2.11.12

Ashley Albury
Regional Director
Western Region
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